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JSE AGRICULTURAL PRODUCTS MARKET NOTICE

Number
A678

Date

7 April 2006
Broad-Based BEE Initiative - Black Shareholder Retention Scheme

On 15 March 2006 the JSE announced the proposed introduction of a Black Shareholder Retention Scheme (“the Scheme”), subject to JSE shareholder approval. 

In order to finalise the list of qualifying black shareholders, all individuals and entities who believe they meet the Scheme requirements must complete an application form and return the completed form, together with the necessary supporting documentation, to the JSE by no later than 17:00 on 28 April 2006.  This form will be distributed to all JSE shareholders with the Notice of Annual General Meeting on or about 13 April 2006, but will also be available from the JSE directly (contact BEEhelpdesk@jse.co.za) or via download off the JSE’s website (www.jse.co.za) from 5 April 2006.

Please note: if the JSE does not get shareholder approval to implement the Broad-based BEE Initiative, the JSE will not be able to offer any options under the Scheme and qualifying black shareholders will have no claim against the JSE in this regard.

In order to progress the administration around the proposed introduction of the Scheme we are requesting all brokers to contact their clients that hold shares in JSE Limited to inform them of the availability of the Scheme Deed and Application Form and the process to be followed to partake in the Scheme. 
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For further information, please contact BEEhelpdesk@jse.co.za or call 011 520-7000

.




NICKY NEWTON-KING


DEPUTY CEO


Strategy and Legal Counsel


Tel:	+27 11 520 7010


Fax:	+27 11 520 8604


E-mail nickyn@jse.co.za
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